Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 11-10-18

Meeting Minutes

Vice-president Paul Hockin called the meeting to order.

Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin.
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18.

Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on wind shear.

Paul thanked Jim Richardson for providing lunch. Coley volunteered to provide lunch in
December (fried catfish).

William Butler and his son were guests.

Bill Lehr moved that the minutes be accepted, Mike Smith seconded, and they were
approved.

The activities committee announced that the Fish Fry and safety presentation at Hinds CC
will be Tuesday, November 13.

There were no new pilots or ratings.

Dee gave the financial report. We have 48 voting members. One hangar space is
available.

There was a discussion about moving the fall fly-in away from Veterans Day because of
John Mosley’s project.

Boyd reported that the runway was wet!

Robert McCarter reminded club members that there is a new ADS-B rebate program of
$500.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 11:38.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



